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Tasmanian Caverneering Club.   [Dec 1950] 

 
XMAS PARTY. FRIDAY 15th. December at 7HT THEATRETTE 8p.m. 

Joint with HOBART WALKING CLUB. 
Ladies are requested to provide supper; Men a 
donation to cover expenses. 

Xmas No trip has been arranged but D. Lyons would be 
interested to hear from anyone interested in 
spending a week cave hunting with him. 
It is likely that the secretary will spend New 
year at the Lynds' at Liena. If any other members 
could be there he would like to hear from then.  
Members of the Sydney Speleological Soc. also hope 
to be in the locality. 

 

General Meeting will be held at the secretary's home 49, 
Montagu St. New Town on Thursday the 25th. January at 8p.m. 

Business will be followed by Kodachrome slides - coffee and 
biscuits. Friends welcome, but let the secretary know numbers 
in advance if possible. 

NO FURTHER NOTICE will be given, so make a note of the date 
now. 

It is hoped to hold similar meetings monthly. The committee 
will be glad to hear from members willing to lend their home 
for an evening, and even more welcome will be offers of papers 
etc. on any subject akin to caverneering. 
 

K.S.Iredale, (Hon. Soc.) 
18 Elizabeth St.  

 
P.S. See 'Wild Life' December for Tasmanian Cave Article & 
Photos.  

 
[Duplicated, Q] 


